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Character Value is Self Awareness

How to get a Blue Peter Book badge
Do you love books and reading? If you do, this is the

badge for you! Designed by one of the UK’s best-
known illustrators, Sir Quentin Blake – who you might

know from bringing to life characters such as Roald
Dahl's BFG and Matilda! To apply all you need to do is
tell us about a book you've enjoyed reading recently
and draw a character or scene from the book. We'd

also love to hear about any books that have sparked
your imagination. Use My Blue Peter to apply online.

 3C’s Spectacular Class Assembly!
This week, 3C wowed us all with their brilliant class assembly, taking us on an educational and
entertaining journey from the Stone Age to the Iron Age. The children brought history to life
with great acting, delivering their lines with confidence and loud, clear voices that captured
everyone’s attention.  Their super singing added a wonderful touch, filling the room with
energy and enthusiasm. The children showed how much they had learned about this
fascinating period in history and hope everyone else enjoyed it too.  A huge well done to 3C
for their hard work and to everyone who came to watch and support!

https://mybluepeter.bbcstudios.com/#/


Congratulations to our netballers who travelled
to Oldbury Park this week to play two matches in

rather cold conditions! Excellent netball was
evident from all girls and we managed a huge win
in one of our games finishing 23-3. Well done to
Sydney, Olivia, Scarlette, Olivia (C) , Layla, Lily

and Sienna! Our other team fought hard in a very
well- matched game but unfortunately lost 13-9.

Well done to Zoe, Lottie, Izzy, Hattie (C) Jess,
Grace and Meg. Super Netball! Miss Widdett and

Mrs Bream.

Happy Valentine’s Day
Some of our Equality Champions

planned and delivered assemblies
across school today to celebrate

Saint Valentine’s Day, sharing
important messages about love. 

BBC H& W came into school
yesterday to talk to the

children  about what love
means to them.  You can hear
the recording by click on the

link below:
https://www.bbc.co.uk/progra

mmes/p0kr739p

On Monday afternoon, we celebrated Safer Internet
Day. The afternoon started with assemblies lead by
the Cyberbuddies introducing us to the topic of the
session 'What is a Scam? How can we stay safe from
scams?' Then we completed activities to look at the

different types of scam and how we could spot them
so they don't trick us. We were happy to be joined by

parents at the end of the afternoon to complete a quiz
about online scams and to talk to reflect on our

learning with them. 45 children enjoyed sharing their
learning with an adult, thank you to the parents, carers

and grandparents who joined us. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p0kr739p
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p0kr739p
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p0kr739p


This week Preschool held their first official career day. The children all came
dressed in a costume of a job they want to do when they are older. We had

racing drivers, vets, nurses and even a paleontologist. What great
aspirations Preschool. After a fun day full of various career-related

activities we rounded off with a very special visit from two veterinary
nurses from Brentknoll practice in Worcester. The children learnt all about

being a vet, they explored some real X-rays of animals and even got to
practice their bandaging skills. Thank you to all the parents for your support

with the costumes.

   Year 5                  Club
A huge well done and

thank you to the
children that attended
the Year 5 Art club, this
half term. You have all
been FABULOUS and it
has been wonderful to

see such creativity over
the last 6 weeks. Keep

being creative! Mrs
Hartley.

Congratulations to Georgia Lawton who, after
successfully coming in the top 8 at the School

Games Cross Country event, went on to
represent Worcester and Droitwich at the
district finals last week. She did amazingly

coming 33rd out of the whole district- we are all
very proud of her!



Years

1-3

Years
 4-6 

Verbal Concepts are the words
that shape how we think about

the world. In Pre-School and
Reception, a ‘Concept of the

week’ is taught to support this
important word learning

process. The concept this week
in Pre-School is ‘More ’ and in

Reception is ‘Before’

This week our Eco Ambassadors
took part in the RSPB’s Big

School’s Birdwatch. We spent
time around the school grounds

monitoring and logging what
birds we could see. Despite the
noises on the playground, we

were able to see magpies,
pigeons, blackbirds & gulls. We
will now be able to submit our

findings along with hundreds of
other schools throughout the

UK. 
Well done Eco!


